
Hartlip Parish Council Meeting – 9 February 2022 
 
Planning. 
 
Applications received since the December 2021 meeting. 
Application Ref:   21/506518/FULL 
Rebuilding and extension of the former Granary to form a single residential 
unit with associated garden, proposed garage and relocation of existing access 
(re. submission of former approved conversion scheme under 501992/FULL) at 
The Granary, Meresborough Lane, Hartlip. 
(No objection). 
 
Application Ref:   21505598/PNQLA 
Prior notification for the change of use of an agricultural building to a dwelling 
house at Paradise Farm, Lower Hartlip Road. 
(No comments submitted) 
 
Application Ref:   21/506654 
Erection of tractor shed to accommodate tractor, mower and hay storage on 
land at Block 2, Paradise Farm, Lower Hartlip Road. 
(Objection) 
 
Application Ref:   21/506478/FULL 
Conversion of existing garage to ancillary accommodation at Mountview 
Lodge, Mount Lane, Hartlip. 
(No objection) 
 
Application Ref:   21/506805/FULL 
Removal of existing storage building and erection of single storey side 
extension and outbuilding at The White House, The Street, Hartlip. 
(No objection subject the views of neighbours) 
 
Application Ref:   21/506797/FULL 
Change of use of land to residential garden and former tractor shed to use as a 
garage and for storage of a sit-on tractor mower within 2 bays, and conversion 
of remaining bay to a private gym (retrospective) at Hartlip Barn, Sweepstakes 
Farm. 
(Objection) 
 
 



Application Ref:   22/500332/LBC 
Listed Building Consent for erection of scaffolding to access chimney, 
repointing of brickwork using original building techniques (lime pointing mix) 
and installation of two stainless steel liners to allow two new wood burners at 
Sweepstakes Farm, Lower Hartlip Road. 
(No objection) 
 
Application Ref:   22/500371/FULL 
Erection of a two storey side extension with raised patio at Amber Cottage, 
Dane Lane, Hartlip. 
(No objection) 
 
Hartlip Parish Highways Improvement Plan 
The speed check requested for Mill Lane took place in January 2022. 
Results are awaited. 
 
My Community Voice. 
This is a two-way engagement tool organised by Kent Police.   It provides real-
time messages directly from police officers, staff and volunteers about matters 
that may affect you or your community. 
From crime prevention advice to the latest updates on scams, appeals or 
events – you control what information you receive and how you receive it, by 
email, text or voice message. 
Find out more at www.mycommunityvoicekent.co.uk 
 
The Great British Spring Clean 
Hartlip Parish Council proposes to take part in this initiative and has asked Cllr 
Davies to take the matter forward on their behalf. 
The date proposed is Saturday 26th March 2022. 
Further information to follow. 
 
Vacancy for a Councillor. 
There is a vacancy for a Councillor on the Parish Councillor.  If you are 
interested in becoming a Councillor please contact Tracy Still, Clerk to the 
Parish Council at hartlipclerk@gmail.com. 
 
Resignation of Councillor. 
Councillor Paul Williams has resigned as he has left the area.    
Councillor Williams is thanked for his services including his contribution to the 
work of the Village Hall. 

http://www.mycommunityvoicekent.co.uk/
mailto:hartlipclerk@gmail.com


Date of Next Meeting 
The next meeting of Hartlip Parish Council will be held at Hartlip Village Hall on 
Wednesday 9 March 2022 at 8pm.   
The open half hour for residents to ask questions will be from 8.00 to 8.30pm.   
The Parish Council policy, “Speaking at Meetings” is on the HPC website for the 
information of potential attendees who should register their wish to attend 
with the Clerk to the Parish Council.  


